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 Sacred Heart Catholic Primary School 

 
Cnr Waratah & Keenan Street, Mona Vale  NSW  2103 

T:  (02) 9999 3264 
W:  www.shmvdbb.catholic.edu.au        E:  shmv@dbb.catholic.edu.au 

  
 

Term 2 Week 7 – 13 June 2019 
 

Term 1 Core Value: Compassion 

School Rule:  Show compassion with self, others and the environment 

Expectation of Behaviour:  Remind yourself you are doing OK 

Dear Parents 

This Sunday is the Solemnity of the most Holy Trinity John 6: 12-15. 
Understanding the Trinity is a challenge. How can there be three in one, Father, Son and Holy Spirit? The Director 
of Spirituality at Canisius College at Pymble suggested the following: 

Mystery beyond us (God the Father) 

Word all around us (Jesus) 

Love within us and among us (Holy Spirit) 

Our Inspire and Innovate program continued this week in Kindergarten, Year 1 and Year 2.  

Andrew, our Apple educator, worked with Year 2 students to use sketching tools and to save their images to be 
used in their Information reports. Teachers have commented: 

 “The students are learning to ‘struggle’ a little longer to develop persistence rather than asking the 
teacher immediately for help. From observation, the time spent on problem solving is increasing. Much 
communication and collaboration were evident.” 

“In Year 1 the student’s task was to find pictures of shelters in Safari, present them in Picollage and then 
add them to Book Creator. The students worked on the cover of their shelter book today and will add to 
this in the next few weeks. In reading groups over the next few weeks they will add more pages to their 
book on shelters.” 

Kindergarten were engaged in taking photos and cropping images. They enjoyed photographing red objects and 
then practiced cropping around these objects. Next week we they will be taking more photos and practising 
cropping and then placing these photos into Pic Collage.”  

We are interested in contacting painters who could quote for repainting the railings and other various jobs to 
refresh our school environment. Are there any parents interested in quoting? If so please contact the school 
office. Painters must be licensed and hold all insurances and WWC. 

Yesterday a lockdown drill was performed at Sacred Heart. From the evaluation it was pleasing to note that all 
responded quickly and appropriately according to set procedures. Lockdown and evacuation drills are performed 
each term as timetabled in the EWS Annual Plan. 

Semester reports will go home on Wednesday 19 June by email. Parents are invited to make an appointment with 
their classroom teacher for the following week commencing Monday 24 June.  

Each grade has one Family Mass allocated per year and this Saturday evening at 5pm we especially welcome the 
families of our Kindergarten 2019. Thankyou in advance to the parents who have offered to participate in one of 
our ministries and especially to the hospitality team who will cook the BBQ sausages, often a highlight of the 
evening! 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs Suellen Garey 
PRINCIPAL 

http://www.shmvdbb.catholic.edu.au/
mailto:shmv@dbb.catholic.edu.au
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Kindergarten Family Mass 
All families are very welcome to join Kindergarten in their first family Mass this Saturday evening 
15 June at 5pm. 

Dates to Remember 
Saturday 15 June at 5pm - Kindergarten Family Mass at Sacred Heart Church 
Wednesday 19 June at 9:15am - Year 1 Class Mass at Sacred Heart Church 
Friday 28 June at 9:15am - Feast of Sacred Heart Whole School at Sacred Heart Church 
Sat/Sun 29 and 30 June at 5pm Sat, Sun 10am,11:30 and 6pm - First Communion at Sacred Heart Church 
Wednesday 3 July at 9:15am - Year 5 Class Mass at Sacred Heart Church 

Prayers 
If you have any Good News or if you need our prayers, please see me at school, contact me by phone. 

Chris McBryde, Religious Education Coordinator 

PARISH WEEKLY BULLETIN can be found here 

 

The Litterbug and the Rubber Jellyfish  
At Sacred Heart we were fortunate enough to watch The Litterbug and the Rubber 
Jellyfish presented by the Northern Beaches Council Waste and Environmental 
Education team. The children learnt how to ‘Swap this for that’ – so instead of having 
single use items such as drinks, bags, cups, the children learnt to swap to reusable decorations, gift bags, 
plates, bowls, cups, drink dispensers and jugs. 
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Religious Education 

 
 

Wellbeing  

http://www.pittwaterparish.org/stop-press
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School Life Surveys 
At Sacred Heart the children across K-6 have taken part in the 
School Life Survey.  
 
Each child in K-2 complete a paper survey where they are 
asked questions around Liking School; Feeling Safe; Social 
Skills; Friends and Me.  

Children in Years 3 - 6 complete a Google Form asking 
questions around learning and behaviour in the classrooms 
and how happy and safe they feel on the playground and at 
school. The results showed students spoke positively about their 
learning and how the teacher supported their learning by 
explaining, drawing, giving examples, positive feedback, coming 
around the room, checking what students are doing, showing 
examples, and answering questions. 

Students showed a positive response to feeling happy and safe in 
the playground with over 78% of students stating they felt great to 
really great and 83.5% stating how happy and safe they were at 
school.  

Students’ comments about the playground were extremely positive 
overall with students commenting on the different playing areas, the games of handball, the interactions with 
other children the Library and their friends.  

 
Skye Nolan-Brown, Co-ordinator 

skye.nolan-brown@dbb.catholic.edu.au 

 

Rugby Union Trials 
Congratulations to the boys 
who trialled for Broken Bay 
Rugby Union last week.  A 
special mention to Harrison D 
who was selected to represent 
Broken Bay at Polding Rugby 
Union. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Polding Cross Country 
Good luck to Macy B who will compete at the Polding Cross Country at Eastern Creek this Friday. 
 
Steph Munro, PE Teacher 

 
 

Sport News 

 
 

mailto:skye.nolan-brown@dbb.catholic.edu.au
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Stage 3 Canberra Camp 2019  
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Happy Birthday from all at Sacred Heart to the following students who have their birthday this 
week: 

Tristan C,  Tara F,   Lucas R,   Jay C 
 

  
 
 
 
 
Our Learning Together Playgroup today was a lot of 
fun today – with all things “The Very Hungry 
Caterpillar”. 
 
The next session will be  
Term 3 on Tuesday 13 August in the hall.   
 
Please feel free to bring a friend with their young 
children.  No need to already be part of the school 
community – everyone welcome.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you would like to volunteer for the Kiss and Drop Roster please contact Rebecca Molinaro at 
becmolinaro@outlook.com.  Volunteers are always needed. 

Rebecca Molinaro – Kiss and Drop Co-ordinator 

 

Kayla R Claire B Anna T Eliza M Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday  Friday 

  12 June 13 June 14 June 

  Tatiana N Melinda B Eloise C 

17 June 18 June 19 June 20 June 21 June 

Amber L Leonie S Tatiana N Rebecca M Julie F 

24 June 25 June 26 June 27 June 28 June 

Karissa M Rebecca M Tatiana N Melinda B Georgina D 

 

Kiss & Drop Morning Volunteers 

 

“Learning Together” Playgroups 
 

Birthdays  

mailto:becmolinaro@outlook.com
http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&frm=1&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&docid=NWmWfNe3hnrz2M&tbnid=QOJqXLb0a8T2jM:&ved=0CAUQjRw&url=http://www.clipartbest.com/belated-birthday-clipart&ei=XffOU_jfEou4uAT0-oLQAg&bvm=bv.71667212,d.c2E&psig=AFQjCNH4E9kMLAkXYTfyLFlFZwpyFP97rQ&ust=1406159049100954
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CANTEEN ROSTER (start 9.30am - finish 1.45pm) 

Mon 17 June  Amber L, Sally W 

Thur 20 June Keira L, Monique F, Leanne K 

Fri 21 June Danielle C 

 
 
Kay Neale – Canteen Co-ordinator 
 

 

 

 
 
 
Fun Run - Help wanted.  
The Fun Run is now a colour run.  We 
need a team of parents to help us 
organise this family fun event.  If you are 
keen to help please contact the Hub  at 
admin@shmvparents.com 

 

 

 

 

School Disco – Friday 28 June  

Helpers are still required for our Sacred Heart 
Feast Day Disco on Friday 28 June.  Please 
contact your class parents if you are able to 
assist.  It’s such a fun event. 

Years K - 2 at 5pm - 6pm  
Years 3 – 6 at 6:15pm - 7:30pm 
 
There will be a sausage sizzle between 
sessions. We need parent volunteers to help 
with security and the BBQ.   

  

Canteen News 
 

The Hub The 
Hub 

mailto:admin@shmvparents.com
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Uniform shop 
Now is a great time to pop in and grab some winter uniform bargains. Thank you to everyone who has so kindly 
donated uniforms. We are desperate for size 8 boys winter shirts and size 8 winter dresses. Don’t forget you can 

now pay via QKR so no cash no worries.  

Volunteers needed - If you can spare half an hour one morning or afternoon a 
week and want to help in the uniform shop please contact your class parents or 
the Hub. 

 

Uniform Shop Hours: 

Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, Friday – 8:20am to 8:50am and  Friday afternoons – 2:30 to 3:00pm 

 
 
 
Annual Parents Golf Day  
Friday 14 June from 12pm. 
 
Please RSVP to Grant Howard asap. 
Payment via QKR! now open. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Amanda Lewis / Grant Howard  
 

(Co-Presidents) 

Email:  sacredhearthub@gmail.com   

Website:  www.shmvparents.com 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:sacredhearthub@gmail.com
http://www.shmvparents.com/
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Community News  
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